Florida Power and Light Company

ATIN: Mr J. W. Williams, Jr.
Vice President, Nuclear
Energy Department

P. 0. Box 14000

Juno Beach, FL 33408

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: MEETING SUMMARY - ST. LUCIE UNITS 1 AND 2 - DOCKET NOS. 50-335
AND 50-389

This letter refers to the meeting conducted at your request in the NRC Region II
Office on January 22, 1985. This meeting was related to the application of Fire
Protection, 10 CFR 50 Appendix R, and the forthcoming Appendix R inspection at
St. Lucie Units 1 and 2. Enclosed is a summary of the meeting topics.

It is our opinion that this meeting was beneficial, and provided for a better
understanding of NRC's Appendix R Fire Protection inspection methodology arnd
Florida Power and !ight's (FP&L) Appendix R analysis and design approach.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of NRC's "Rules of Practice", Part 2, Title 10,
Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and the enclosure will be
placed in NRC's Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, we will be pleased to
discuss them.

Sincerely,

Dvercel e -

Roger D. Walker, Acting Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure:
Meeting Summary

cc w/encl:
C. M. Wethy, Plant Manager
N. Weems, Site QA Superintendent

bcec w/encl:

NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Florida
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